
 
Public Hearing Notice 

for the 2017 Preliminary Budget of the Town of Clinton 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Preliminary Budget for the Town of Clinton for the fiscal year 
beginning January 1, 2017 including General Town Funds, Highway Funds and related Capital 
Projects has been filed in the Town Clerk’s Office, Town of Clinton, 1215 Centre Road, 
Schultzville, New York where it is available for inspection by any interested party from 10 am to  
1 pm Monday and Wednesday and on Tuesday and Thursday from 9 am to 2 pm each week.   
 
The Town Board of the Town of Clinton shall hold a Public Hearing on said Preliminary 
Budget on Thursday, November 3, 2016 at 7:00 pm in the Clinton Town Hall, 1215 Centre 
Road, Schultzville, New York showing such changes, alterations and revisions as shall have been 
made therein by the Town Board of the Town of Clinton. At such hearing, any person will be 
heard in favor of, or against the Preliminary Budget as compiled, or for or against any item or 
items therein contained.  The following are the year 2017 proposed salaries of each member of 
the Town Board, Town Supervisor, Town Clerk, Town Highway Superintendent, Town Justices, 
and Receiver of Taxes: 
 
Councilpersons: (4)   $  3504.00 
Town Supervisor:   $18,185.00 
Town Clerk:    $23,173.00 
Town Highway Superintendent: $55,745.00 
Town Justices: (2)    $12,119.00 
Receiver of Taxes:    $  6,316.00 
 
 
Dated: October 19, 2016 
 
 
 
    Carol-Jean Mackin, Clinton Town Clerk 
 


